27th April 1958 to 29th April 1958

COCHIN SCHOOL OF ART

President : Sri. Joseph Chakola CONVENT ROAD
Vice President: Sm. Ambady Karthyayani Amma

General Secretary : Sri. A. A. D, Luiz ERNAKULAM

Secretaries Sri. P. O Achuthan, B,A., B.L. ( KERALA )
Sri. M, P. Krishna Pillai, B.A,

Treasurer: Sri. E. V. Abraham, B.A,, B. L.

Date .......... 30th March, 1958

Dear Sir,

We are glad to inform you that the Silwer Jubilee of THE
COCHIN SCHOOL OF ART will be celebrated on a grand scale, on the
27th, 28th and 29th April 1958. THE COCHIN SCHOOL OF ART has mn
excellent record of work to its credit and it is one of the fore-
most institutions of its kind in India. The celebrations include
conferences, publication of a Souvenir, Entertainments, etc.

One of the highlights of the Silver Jubilee celebrations
will be a FINAL ART EXHIBITION, whibh will be held in the
spacious halls of the S.R.V. High School at Ernakulam. We shall
feel greatly happy and honoured if you will send some of your
Paintings for our Exhibition. We assure you that the Paintings
sent by you will be taken care of and seht back to you safe after
$het the close of the Exhibition. The success and uséfulness of
the Exhibition depend considerably on the extent of your whole-
hearted co-operation.

Please send the Paintings so as to reach the undersigned
before the 20th of April 1958.

You will be glad to know that Sri K.P.Padmanabhan Tampy
(New Lodge, Chettikulamkara, Trivandrum=-1), President of the
Kerala Chitrakala Parishat (Kerala Art Academy) and Associate
Editor of "RHYTHM", is actively associated with us. He desires
us to convey to you his good wishes and his hope that you will
contribute to the success of the Exhibition by sending us your
Paintings. In doing so, we share his good wishes and hope, and
look forward to your valuable assistance towards making the Cele-
brations truly successful.

Thanking you,

Yours cordially,

For Parcels - Ernakulam South Rly. Station. /ﬁaéw/

Secretary.




